
Dear Team Members, 

As we continue our journey in this season, we want to take a moment to remind everyone of the 

ethical standards that govern our sports team. It is essential that each member of our team 

conducts themselves with integrity, respect, and sportsmanship. 

Key Ethical Standards 

• Respect for All: Treat teammates, coaches, and opponents with respect at all times. 

• Fair Play: Compete fairly and avoid any form of dishonesty, including cheating. 

• Support and Encourage: Lift each other up and promote a positive team environment. 

• Accountability: Take responsibility for your actions, both on and off the field. 

These standards not only reflect who we are as individuals but also define us as a team. Let's 

strive to uphold these principles in every activity we participate in. 

Thank you for your commitment and dedication. 

Sincerely, 

The Coaching Staff 


